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• Contract with American Ramp Company entered into on 
1/5/2023

• Skate Park Demolition on 4/17/2023
• Directed to reach out to other potential contractors on 

July 25, 2023

Westover Skate Park 
Replacement - Background $475,000



Committed to working with the community in whatever way the City sees fit 
in order to design the skate park.  ARC will send a design team that includes 
two professional skaters, one of which is also an Olympic skater, to conduct 
in person design meetings.  Final design upon consensus from stakeholders.

Community Engagement

Public engagement strategy will consist of social media presence where 
input can be gathered as well as 1 or 2 public input meetings in the City of 
Harrisonburg.   Meetings may also take place virtually, especially any 
meeting after the initial in person meeting which changes an initial design.

Public engagement typically consists of online surveys coupled with public 
input, in-person workshops.  Their goal is to work with the community of 
multiple stakeholders until they reach consensus for a final design.  Their 
process can be modified to fit the City’s needs.



Budget
Size

(All Concrete)
Westover 
Footprint

American Ramp 
Company

$460,000
7,000 – 9,500
square feet 14,000

Spohn Ranch $400,000
4,000 – 7,000 
square feet

14,000

California 
Skateparks $400,000

4,000 – 8,000 
square feet 14,000





















Questions


